
Notices 19th September 

Thank you to everyone who helped with and came to our Prayer Adventure 

morning.  We learned a lot and had fun in the sunshine! 

Our Harvest Festival service will be on Sunday 3rd October at 10.00am. 

This week we will be submitting the plans for our extension to Dacorum 

Planning Dept.  You can look at some of the drawings on the notice board by 

the vestry. There will be a further chance to see these, and a presentation on 

the scheme, on Thursday 23rd September from 7.30pm in church. 

Cuppa and chat Cuppa and Chat continues at its regular time on Thursday at 

10.30am.  Why not put the kettle on and join in?  Contact Helen for the zoom 

link.  

We will be collecting shoeboxes this year for Teams4U. The closing date for 

boxes to be dropped off at church is Saturday 20th November, the same day as 

the Christmas market at church. If you wish to drop off items to go into 

shoeboxes rather than an actual shoebox that is gratefully received too. Some 

suggestions of what can go in a shoebox are on the word document. 

Notices and resources for worship at a time of your own choice are available 

on the website https://stlawrencebovingdon.com/in-touch/   

 

Helen Campbell     Administrator, St Lawrence Church    Tel 07756562722 

admin@stlawrencebovingdon.com 
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